
From: Cate Burkhart
To: MTC-ABAG Info
Subject: November 14 meeting
Date: Saturday, November 12, 2022 11:17:23 PM

*External Email*

I am not in agreement of the current proposal. Please include riders. in developing a seamless transportation for
more riders.
Thank w for consideration of more development on this matter.
Cate Burkhart
Richmond California
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